National Honor Society

HONOR SOCIETY

Monroe High School

March 1, 2023
Decar Michacl,

We are happy to inform you that after careful consideration of your qualifications, the Faculty
Council of the Monroe High School Chapter of the National Honor Society has rated you high in
the areas of leadership, service, and character. Based on your academic standing and your ratings
from the faculty, you have been accepted as a member of the Chapter.

You will be formally inducted into the Monroe High School Chapter of the National Honor
Society during a ceremony in April at Monroe High School. You and your parents/guardians are
invited to attend. A separate invitation will be sent out in April.

Honor Society meetings are held in Mr. Wolfe’s room each month during lunch. Attendance is
required and if you can’t attend it must be pre-arranged with Ms. Fuller. The next meeting is on
Wednesday, March 8th, in Mr. Wolfe’s room during lunch. Congratulations!

Sincerely,
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Jordyn Fuller cau Sisneros
National Honor Society Advisor Principal
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